
RESOLUTION OF ALAMANCE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  
AUTHORIZING EXCHANGE OF PROPERTY 

 

WHEREAS, the exchange of any personal property belonging to the County for other 

personal property by private negotiation is permitted under North Carolina General Statute 160A-

271; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Alamance County Sheriff’s Office has property, specifically, a surplus 

and cache of retired weapons, it wishes to exchange (hereinafter the “Property”); and 

 

WHEREAS, it is the intent of this resolution to authorize the lawful and responsible 

exchange of this Property between the Alamance County Sheriff’s Office and a Federally Licensed 

Gun Dealer; and 

 

WHEREAS, a negotiated exchange with the Federally Licensed Gun Dealer selected as a  

part of an informal bidding process under North Carolina General Statute 143-131 will allow for 

full and fair consideration given for the items being exchanged; and 

 

WHEREAS, the County has noticed the proposed exchange, describing the Property and 

its value, in accordance with North Carolina General Statute 160A-271; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Alamance County Sheriff’s Office will receive, in return, new equipment, 

specific to law enforcement needs, totaling the appraised value of the weapons, that being $38,300;  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, THE ALAMANCE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

RESOLVES THAT: 

 

The exchange of the Property as described above is authorized, in accordance with North 

Carolina General Statute 160A-271. 

 

 

Adopted this the 3rd day of September, 2024. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       John P. Paisley, Jr., Chair 

       Alamance County Board of Commissioners 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_________________________________ SEAL 

Tory Frink, Clerk to the Board 


